COMMENT SHEET

Design Public Hearing
Interchange at Route 234 and Brentsville Road Project
VDOT Project No. 0234-076-323
Northern Virginia Transportation Authority Project No. 2018-034-1

UPC 118626
December 8, 2021
PLEASE PRINT
NAME:
ADDRESS:

EMAIL ADDRESS:

1.

In your opinion, does the design of this project meet the needs for Route 234 Bypass
and Brentsville Road?

Yes No

Comments:

Are there any concerns that you feel have not been addressed?
Yes No
Comments:

Please provide us with any additional information which you feel would assist in the
completion of this project.
Comments:

Do you support this project? Yes No
Comments:

Please feel free to add additional pages if needed. Please leave this comment sheet at the

designated location or mail your comments to:

Ms. Mary Ankers, P.E.
Prince William County Department of Transportation
5 County Complex, Suite 290
Prince William, Virginia 22192
Phone: 703-792-4228
Email: MAnkers@pwcgov.org

The comment period ends December 18, 2021



